
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR 

DRINKING WATER 
 

Moody AFB consistently operates and maintains secure water production facilities to ensure you 

receive safe drinking water.  We routinely conduct sampling to ensure high quality, safe drinking 

and to meet regulatory requirements.  Due to an administrative error, we did not complete some 

samples this past August and are required to notify all system users.  Based on July samples, 

other August samples and September samples, we conclude there were no measurable risks to 

our consumers and we continued to provide safe drinking water throughout the year.   

 

Monitoring Requirements Not Met for USAF-Moody Air Force Base-Main 

 

Our water system violated a Georgia Environmental Protection Division drinking water 

requirement.  There is no need to be alarmed; no health standards were exceeded nor were any 

operations changed that would affect your drinking water quality.  Even though this was not an 

emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know what happened and what was done to 

correct this situation. 

 

What happened? 

We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis.  

Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health 

standards.  During the compliance period of 8/1/2015 to 8/31/2015, we did not complete all 

monitoring or testing for Total Coliform and therefore cannot be sure of the quality of your 

drinking water during that time.  

 

What should I do? 

There is nothing you need to do at this time.   

 

What has been done? 

Water sample results both before and after August were reviewed and no past or subsequent 

results indicate the presence of Total Coliform.  The Bioenvironmental Engineering (BE) office 

has since developed a process to ensure that all required drinking water samples are collected on 

time, accounted for by leadership and properly shipped for analysis each collection period.   

 

We will continue to do all we can to ensure you are provided quality drinking water.  For more 

information, please contact the BE office at 229-257-4747 or email us at 

23MDG.BioEnvironmental@us.af.mil. 

 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those 

who may not have received this notice directly.  You can do this by posting this notice in a 

public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 

 

This notice is being sent to you by USAF-Moody Air Force Base-Main 

 

State Water System ID#:  GA1850125 

 

Date distributed:  12 April 2016 
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